
 

 
Prof. Xiaohui Bi 
Nankai University 
No.38, Tongyan Road, Jinnan District, Tianjin, 300350 
P.R.CHINA 
 
May 12, 2025 

 
Dear Prof. Xiaohui Bi 
 
The organizing committee has the pleasure to invite you to attend the “Japan-
Sino Symposium on Aerosol Chemistry”, taking place at Chuo University, Tokyo, 
Japan, on August 3-6, 2025. 
 
The purpose of this symposium is to address different issues related to air quality 
improvements and future challenges in line to human health and climate change, 
to exchange ideas about current research dealing with these issues, and to foster 
academic exchange and collaboration between academic experts between China 
and Japan. 
 
Looking forward to meeting you at Tokyo. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Dr. Masao Gen  

Associate Professor 

Faculty of Science and Engineering, Department of Applied Chemistry 

Chuo University 

E-mail: mgen079@g.chuo-u.ac.jp 

Tel: +81-3-3817-1914 

Address: 1-13-27 Kasuga, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo, Japan 

 



 

 
Prof. Xueqiang Lu 
Nankai University 
No.38, Tongyan Road, Jinnan District, Tianjin, 300350 
P.R.CHINA 
 
May 12, 2025 

 
Dear Prof. Xueqiang Lu 
 
The organizing committee has the pleasure to invite you to attend the “Japan-
Sino Symposium on Aerosol Chemistry”, taking place at Chuo University, Tokyo, 
Japan, on August 3-6, 2025. 
 
The purpose of this symposium is to address different issues related to air quality 
improvements and future challenges in line to human health and climate change, 
to exchange ideas about current research dealing with these issues, and to foster 
academic exchange and collaboration between academic experts between China 
and Japan. 
 
Looking forward to meeting you at Tokyo. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Dr. Masao Gen  

Associate Professor 

Faculty of Science and Engineering, Department of Applied Chemistry 

Chuo University 

E-mail: mgen079@g.chuo-u.ac.jp 

Tel: +81-3-3817-1914 

Address: 1-13-27 Kasuga, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo, Japan 

 



 

 
Prof. Jianfei Peng 
Nankai University 
No.94, Weijin Road, Nankai District, Tianjin, 300071 
P.R.CHINA 
 
May 12, 2025 

 
Dear Prof. Jianfei Peng 
 
The organizing committee has the pleasure to invite you to attend the “Japan-
Sino Symposium on Aerosol Chemistry”, taking place at Chuo University, Tokyo, 
Japan, on August 3-6, 2025. 
 
The purpose of this symposium is to address different issues related to air quality 
improvements and future challenges in line to human health and climate change, 
to exchange ideas about current research dealing with these issues, and to foster 
academic exchange and collaboration between academic experts between China 
and Japan. 
 
Looking forward to meeting you at Tokyo. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Dr. Masao Gen  

Associate Professor 

Faculty of Science and Engineering, Department of Applied Chemistry 

Chuo University 

E-mail: mgen079@g.chuo-u.ac.jp 

Tel: +81-3-3817-1914 

Address: 1-13-27 Kasuga, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo, Japan 

 



 

 
Prof. Guoliang Shi 
Nankai University 
No.38, Tongyan Road, Jinnan District, Tianjin, 300350 
P.R.CHINA 
 
May 12, 2025 

 
Dear Prof. Guoliang Shi 
 
The organizing committee has the pleasure to invite you to attend the “Japan-
Sino Symposium on Aerosol Chemistry”, taking place at Chuo University, Tokyo, 
Japan, on August 3-6, 2025. 
 
The purpose of this symposium is to address different issues related to air quality 
improvements and future challenges in line to human health and climate change, 
to exchange ideas about current research dealing with these issues, and to foster 
academic exchange and collaboration between academic experts between China 
and Japan. 
 
Looking forward to meeting you at Tokyo. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Dr. Masao Gen  

Associate Professor 

Faculty of Science and Engineering, Department of Applied Chemistry 

Chuo University 

E-mail: mgen079@g.chuo-u.ac.jp 

Tel: +81-3-3817-1914 

Address: 1-13-27 Kasuga, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo, Japan 

 



 

 
Prof. Shaojie Song 
Nankai University 
No.38, Tongyan Road, Jinnan District, Tianjin, 300350 
P.R.CHINA 
 
May 12, 2025 

 
Dear Prof. Shaojie Song, 
 
The organizing committee has the pleasure to invite you to attend the “Japan-
Sino Symposium on Aerosol Chemistry”, taking place at Chuo University, Tokyo, 
Japan, on August 3-6, 2025. 
 
The purpose of this symposium is to address different issues related to air quality 
improvements and future challenges in line to human health and climate change, 
to exchange ideas about current research dealing with these issues, and to foster 
academic exchange and collaboration between academic experts between China 
and Japan. 
 
Looking forward to meeting you at Tokyo. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Dr. Masao Gen  

Associate Professor 

Faculty of Science and Engineering, Department of Applied Chemistry 

Chuo University 

E-mail: mgen079@g.chuo-u.ac.jp 

Tel: +81-3-3817-1914 

Address: 1-13-27 Kasuga, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo, Japan 
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